
From: Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 19 August 2020 5:18 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Daniel Pullin <dpullin@vhia.com.au>; Rem Richards <rrichards@vhia.com.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2013/33 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Mr McDermott 
 
The HSU confirms the advice from the VHIA that we met with the VHIA and both agreed with the 
provisional views expressed by the Full Bench. 
 
 
In union…/ 
Leigh Svendsen | HSU National 
Senior Industrial & Compliance Officer 
Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton, VIC, 3053 
ABN 68 243 768 561 
p 03 8579 6328 m 0418 538 989 
e leighs@hsu.net.au w www.hsu.net.au 
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